
Gate Refund Procedures 

#1- Sales receipt showing purchase date and amount paid 

#2 – The CPSC wants consumers utilizing the gate for children 
to stop using it. Rather than going to the trouble of returning 
the gate, please make the gate inoperable by breaking a few 
of the wood parts and sending us a picture. You can then 
throw the gate away. This step is required in order to receive 
refund. 

#3 – Send both picture of disabled gate and receipts by email. 
Please send both on same 
message. tom.mckelvey@madisonmill.com 

#4 - Mailing address.  

#5 – Expect refund in 3-4 weeks 
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